
Anthology Statement Regarding CBS/Paramount Fan Film Guidelines 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  

Highgate Falls, VT – Jim Bray, creator and Executive Producer of Anthology and 
lifelong Star Trek fan issued a statement regarding the guideline for fan film 
creation set forth by CBS/Paramount. 

“For nearly fifty years, thousands of fans from around the world have celebrated 
Star Trek by sharing their own books, paintings, costumes, music and films with 
each other with acceptance from Gene Roddenberry, but neither opposition nor 
guidance from CBS or Paramount Studios.  On June 23rd, 2016,  CBS/
Paramount published, for the first time, guidelines for future fan films that are so 
restrictive that no existing tribute to their franchise could comply.  Anthology 
understands the events that forced CBS/Paramount into releasing these 
guidelines and recognizes CBS/Paramount has the right to create and enforce 
guidelines regarding their Intellectual Property but can not continue to produce 
quality stories under these rules. We have the best fans who deserve the best 
entertainment. We have incredible stories to share with you, and our talented 
team of producers, writers, cast, crew are pursuing the most effective means to 
bring them to light.  We thank you all for your support, and we look forward to 
continuing to grow our community as we enter the next chapter of these 
Voyages…” 

Anthology is a web based fan production telling stories of science fiction and 
horror using space as the canvas. There current series include Starship 
Challenger and Mother.  

For more information please visit: www.startrekanthology.com 
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